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NOTICE OF THE RESCHEDULING OF THE 

SAN GORGONIO PASS WATER AGENCY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the San Gorgonio 
Pass Water Agency Board of Directors scheduled for Monday, January 20, 
2025, has been rescheduled due to the holiday and will be held on Monday, 
January 27, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.   

This meeting will take place at the agency’s office located at 1210 
Beaumont Avenue, Beaumont, CA 92223. 

Dated this 16th day of January, 2025. 

 

            

Maricela V. Cabral, CMC, CPMC 
Executive Assistant / Clerk of the Board 


